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Dear Year 6 families, 

 

This term we are learning all about the Victorians. To excite the children further we have 

organised two amazing events over the next two terms for the children: 

 

On Friday 22nd September 2023 the Maidstone Museum will be coming into school to hold a 

workshop with each Year 6 class. The children will have the opportunity to explore lots of 

Victorian objects so they can learn about the everyday life, jobs and schools of Victorian 
children. 

 

On Thursday 30th November we have booked a Victorian drama workshop for children to 

dive straight into the Victorian times and act out life in the past! The teachers will be dressing 

as Victorian’s on this day, we would love the children to come to school in their finest 

Victorian outfits too! (This is by no means compulsory but will enhance the experience). 

 

Both of these events are happening in the school day so no parental consent is needed. The 

total cost for both of these events will be £9.00. Please make payments for this via the Arbor 

app by 17th November 2023. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year Six Team 
 


